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Please	Note:	The	host	of	the	Telecom	Law	Monitor	has	made	some	technical	improvements	to	how
email	notifications	are	sent.	If	you	have	signed	up	to	receive	email	alerts,	you	will	need	to	reconfirm
to	receive	future	alerts	when	we	post	new	entries.	

If	you	are	not	currently	subscribed	to	receive	email	updates,	but	would	like	to,	simply	enter	your
email	address	in	the	field	in	the	right-hand	column	of	the	blog	home	page.

Don’t	miss	out	–	the	Telecom	Law	Monitor	is	your	guide	to	enforcement-related	news,	events	and
trends	within	the	telecommunications	field.	From	the	FCC	to	the	FTC,	to	State	PUCs	and	AGs,	to
private	litigation,	we	cover	USF	enforcement,	truth-in-billing	rules,	Do-Not-Call	developments,	CPNI
actions,	access	charge	litigation,	prepaid	card	enforcement	actions	and	other	related	developments.
Visit	our	Resource	Center	that	provides	two-click	access	to	enforcement	websites	and	relevant
statutes	and	rules.

Stay	up-to-date	by	confirming	your	subscription!	


